ALL SAINTS RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

20th March 2017 01845 523058

www.allsaints.n-yorks.sch.uk



The Friday Newsletter

STATEMENT OF THE WEEK

"I try to keep going when things are difficult and not give up hope"

Our statement of the week links to the Diocesan 'Statements to live by' school's series and will be celebrated in our awards assembly each Friday at 3pm. Parents are very welcome to attend.

PARENTS EVENING

Most people have booked their appointments now. If you still need an appointment, please call Mrs Anderson in the office or see your child's class teacher. There will be school governors available on both evenings for general information. They will be unable to discuss specific pupils or events but will be happy to listen to ideas that you may have for the future of our school.

CLASS CAKE SALES

The next cake sale will be on Wednesday 29th March after school and will be organised by Class 2. Monies made will be spent on resources for their own class. Class 4 made £88 for their class.

SWIMMING LESSONS

After Easter, Class 2 will be having swimming lessons on Tuesday mornings. The cost of these is £22 for the term and this will be charged through Parent Pay. Please ensure that your child remembers to bring their swimming kit and a clean, dry towel each Tuesday.

LEAVING GIFTS

Mrs Anderson is currently collecting for a leaving gift for Mrs Tulloch who retires at Easter and for Mrs Hawkes who is now on maternity leave to have her baby. If you would like to contribute to either collection, please see Mrs Anderson in the school office.

EASTER PERFORMANCE

Class 3 have been practising hard for their Easter performance which will take place at 9:15am on the last day of term, Friday 7th April. There will be tea and coffee provided after the performance.

COMIC RELIEF

Thank you for all the donations to Comic Relief. We raised £70 which will be passed on to the charity.

FRIENDS OF ALL SAINTS

The FOAS are holding an Easter Egg raffle to raise funds for school, particularly to go towards buying a set of ipads for the children to use in class. Tickets cost £2 per strip or 50p each. The prizes will be drawn on Friday 31st March. Please see Cherie-Lee Devaney in the playground or send a named envelope into the school office if you would like to buy raffle tickets. They are also organising a "Decorate an Egg Competition", please see attached poster.

THIRSK LIBRARY

On 1st April, Thirsk Library will be a community run library. Please see the attached poster giving details of its opening event that you are welcome to attend.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 27th March Parents Evening 4 - 7pmTuesday 28th March Parents Evening 3-5pmFriday 7th April Class 3 Easter performance 9:15am Friday 7th April Break up for Easter 2:30pm 8:50am

Monday 24th April Return to school

ALL SAINTS CHURCH As a Catholic school we work closely with the parish of All Saints in Thirsk to encourage the values of love, respect and faith in our pupils. I remind you that Mass is held weekly in Church at 10:30am and all are welcome and encouraged to attend.
AND FINALLY Please do call in to see myself, class teachers or Mrs Anderson with any queries or questions. Have a lovely week.